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I support SB 210; for in person voting.  It will re-establish our previous process of 

voting.  It will create fair and accurate voting.  We will only have citizens who are 

registered, legal citizens of the United States voting.  If an American went to any 

other country we would not be able to vote in their elections; so why should illegal 

individuals be voting in ours.  In late 2024, the DMV admitted they registered 1, 259 

illegal citizens to vote.  The requirement to show picture ID and a precinct card or 

other indication is the safest way to have honest and fair elections.  In my opening 

statements I referred to our previous process.  I remember as a young child my 

grandmother would visit her other children in other states and she would simply 

ask/request an absentee ballot.   

If there is one change I would suggest for the bill it would be to make the deadline 5-

days before election day; absentee ballots have to be returned.  It will create better 

security to our elections by closing the gap of “days gone by” It will help to eliminate 

any fraudulent activities.  The longer the time the easier it would be to create 

fraudulent activity.   

I support SB 210.   

 I, Leta J. Muncie, respectfully submit this testimony of record on SB 210.  
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letamuncie@hotmail.com  

 

503-863-7673 

 

 


